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City of Wellston
203 East Broadway
Wellston, Ohio 45692

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my full support for the City of Wellston, Ohio Police Department's initiative to acquire
MARCS radios. As the CEO & President of the Jackson County Economic Development Partnership,I am
acutely aware of the importance of modemizing communication infrastructure, particularly in the realm of
public safety.

The acquisition of MARCS radios by the City of Wellston Police Department signifies a significant step
towards enhancing interoperability between departments and jurisdictions not only within Jackson County but
also across the State of Ohio. In today's dynamic and interconnected environment, effective communication
between law enforcement agencies is paramount to ensuring the safety and security of our communities.
By investing in MARCS radios, the City of Wellston Police Department is not only prioritizingofficer safety
but also laying the foundation for a stable and expandable communication system for years to come. The
advanced features and capabilities offered by MARCS radios will enable seamless coordination and
collaboration among law enforcement personnel, ultimately leading to more effrcient response times and
improved outcomes in critical situations.

Furthermore, this modernization effort underscores the City of Wellston's commitment to staying abreast of
technological advancements and best practices in public safety. As the landscape of law enforcement continues
to evolve, it is imperative that our agencies have access to the tools and resources necessary to adapt and thrive
in an ever-changing environment.

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse the City of Wellston Police Department's endeavor to acquire MARCS
radios and commend their proactive approach to enhancing communication capabilities. I am confident that this
investment will yield significant dividends in terms of officer safety, operational efficiency, and overall public
safety within our community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and please do not hesitate to reach out if you require any further
information or assistance.

Samuel Brady
CEO & President
Jackson County Economic Development Partnership

Jackson County Economic Development Partnership, Post OfFtce Box 69,Jackson OH 45640
Phone: 7 40-286-2838 F ax: 7 40-286-9 641. wwwJacksonCountyOhio.com
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Dear Reviewer: 
 
Re: Wellston Police Department MARCS Radio Upgrades 
 
As a County Commissioner, I would like to support the MARCS Radio Upgrades needed by the 
Wellston Police Department.  
 
It is my understanding that the system on which the Wellston Police Department currently operates will 
become obsolete very soon. As such, they are the only agency in the area that have no lines of 
communication with outside agencies when they are away from their cruisers. All other agencies in this 
area have upgraded to MARCS.  
 
As a Combat Veteran and an Auxiliary Police Officer, I would like to stress the importance of 
establishing reliable means of communication. Without these upgrades, these brave officers will be left 
vulnerable and the citizens of Wellston underserved. These upgrades are vital to the officers and the 
entire community. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this very important project. If you should have questions, 
please feel free to reach out to my office. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Haller, President 
Jackson County Commissioners 
mcphaller@aol.com 




